
Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

Pre-school are going to be starting our Forest School sessions from next Tuesday 

15th October. These will then be every Tuesday (weather dependent), until we advise you 

when the sessions will finish. 

  

Could we please ask that you send your child into preschool in their own clothes every 

Tuesday. They will need to wear a long sleeved top and jumper, plus trousers/leggings. 

  

It would also be really beneficial if you could provide your child with a named waterproof 

raincoat and trousers / waterproof overalls, plus wellies or boots. We will then keep 

these in preschool so they are ready for the children to wear every Tuesday when we go 

down to the forest. 

  

Many thanks 

Mrs C.Pryde 
Sent via 

 

 

https://1bljkjkl.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.sch.life/1/0102019275fd4266-b5014f4c-f2d2-46b5-8945-98e525d861e5-000000/JDs4DFhkNLRfXm4QCTNYECSyjRw=395

